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KX UNITED STATES

w NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
" WASHINGTON, D, C. 20658
) December 30, 1985 AnyL

The Honorable Alan Simpson, Chairme~
Subcommittee on Nuclear Regulatior
Committee on Environment and Public Works

United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is an arnouncement that the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission's Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal Board
has cancelled the oral argument in the Comanche Peak Steam Electric
Station operating license proceeding which was to have been held
January 3 in Bethesda, Maryland.

This announcement will be mailed to the news medfa ‘oday.
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cc: Sen, Gary Hart

IDENTICAL LETTER SENT TO:

Rep. Morris Udall / cc: Rep. M. Lujan
Rep. E. Markey / cc: Rep. C. Moorhead
Sen. Lloyd Bentsen

{ sen. Phil Gramm

Rep. Marvin ! 2ath
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